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July 6, 2021

Dear Hammonton Business Owner,

Due to the Covid-19 pandemic and the toll that the virus has taken on our
local economy, Mayor and Council have passed Resolution #078-2021, which
allows for the 2021 business registration fees to be waived. We ask that you fill
out the reverse side of this form with any and all updates to your business. If
there are no changes, please indicate that and return the form to the Clerk’s
Office so that we can mail out your business license. We appreciate your
cooperation.

If you have any questions please contact the Municipal Clerk’s Office at
609-567-4300 x 105.

Sincerely,
Frank Zuber

Municipal Clerk
townclerk@townothammonton.org
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